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This is our 3rd visit to the corner of Bridge Street and High Street and you can tell our previous tasks 
have been well worth the effort and we are now beginning to see the benefit.  There was much less 
regrowth from the bramble and ivy so we completed the work much quicker although we still 
removed 2 very full brown bins of summer overgrowth. 
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We then moved across the road to clear the leaf debris from the canal towpath from Bridge Street 
towards Mill Lane, (via Pigs/Peats Close) where we have recently re-gravelled a section of this I19 
footpath.  This will help slow down, or hopefully prevent, too much mud forming on this section of 
the path for a few more years and provide a much better surface for pushchairs, motor scooters and 
bikes alike.  We also tackled the footpaths leading up to Holbourne Close.  
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